
e-Note 

from the Central Regional Council  
of the Anthroposophical Society in America 
 

January 2015 
 
Communication Support: 
If you are receiving this email as the contact person in your area, please forward it on to all the members in 
your group, branch or initiative. We want to ensure that all our members in the region remain connected. 
If you prefer that another member of your group be responsible for receiving and passing this on, please 
let us know. We need your help and thank you.  

 

The Council of the Central Region met via telephone on January 14th. During this call we began to 
build our agenda for our face-to-face meeting which will take place in Minneapolis February 6-8th. 
Please keep us in your thoughts as we attend to not only business matters, but planning for spring 
and future events. 
 
We have also determined that we will alter the rhythm of the e-Correspondence from monthly to 
quarterly or seasonally. We plan to send out a more thorough communication following our 
meeting and regional call in February with additional information. 
 
Please plan on joining us for our next regional conference call with Mary Stewart Adams on  
 

February 24th – 7:15 pm CST (3rd Trimester)  
 Dial +1 (571) 317-3131 

Access Code: 613-401-981 
 
We will continue to engage together in the Speaking with the Stars project (find us on Facebook by 
searching for “Speaking with the Stars”.) 
 
 

If you have any suggestions or contributions for upcoming issues, please send them 
to Marianne Fieber at marianne.fieber@yahoo.com. In the subject line, indicate that 
they are for the e-correspondence.  We hope this format will help us reach members 
in a timely way with information that is of interest. 

 
Some simple guidelines for submissions: 
 
 Deadline for the next Quarterly e-Correspondence: February 21st.  

 Electronic submissions only to marianne.fieber@yahoo.com 

Note: We reserve the right to edit contributions as needed. 

 

The Central Regional Council is: 
Dennis Dietzel, Roseville, MN 
Marianne Fieber, Viroqua, WI  
Mary Louise Hershberger, Fargo, ND 

Alberto Loya, Ann Arbor, MI 
Hazel Archer-Ginsberg, Chicago, IL 
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